
Tues, Oct. 21 
 
Dear Sr. Ferrater Mora: 
 
I am not usually a collector of autographs, but I would very much appreciate yours on 
the enclosed. It was such a pleasant surprise to run across its [hating?] during one of 
my avid perusals of Publishers’ Weekly; it is not often that I see therein two such 
familiar names. (Somehow I have stumbled into the publishing business-editorial work 
in a rewarding experience, I find, and it enables one to keep up with the book world.) 
I am also enjoying another kind of association with academic life – it is a long way from 
the Gothic Halls of [Ivory?] to the cornfields of Illinois, and a longer way from faculty 
“brat” to student to faculty wife, but it is good to be still a part of it. 
I hope you and your wife are well. 
 
With warmest regards 
 
[Signatura] 


